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Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

We are writing to remind you of the importance of parking vehicles sensibly, with consideration to 
residents and the safety of other road users and pedestrians. 

We ask that when parking your vehicle you make sure you are not obstructing driveways of local 
residents, causing obstructions to other vehicles and parking inconsiderately. 

Parking inconsiderately can cause collisions, pedestrians to be in danger and obstruct emergency 
service vehicles. 

We will be taking action with anyone that fails to show consideration and continues to park illegally. 
This will include issuing tickets for wilful obstruction, unnecessary obstruction and leaving a vehicle 
in a dangerous position. These can carry fines and possible points on your license. 

We hope that there will be no need to issue tickets and that parking will be done safely and 
considerately in future. 

 

Aldridge Neighbourhood Team 

 


